
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

DIGITAL IDENTIFICATION STANDARDS RELEASED FOR PUBLIC 

CONSULTATION 

 

The Department of Information and Communications Technology (DICT) wishes to inform 

all public bodies and stakeholders, including provincial and district administrations and their 

respective Digital Transformation Officers (DTO), that the PNG Government Digital 

Identification Standards 2024 have been released for public consultation.  

 

We invite all stakeholders to submit feedback on the draft digital identification standards, 

which will be used to drive the development of a safe, reliable, and interoperable digital 

identity system that will enhance security, privacy, and accessibility. 

 

This public consultation will be used to gather input on key aspects of digital identification 

standards, including security protocols, privacy measures, interoperability frameworks, 

usability, accessibility, and governance, all the while ensuring this standard reflects the needs 

and concerns of all public bodies and stakeholders, including citizens and businesses. 

 

All stakeholders are encouraged to visit the DICT website and review the draft standard by 

following the link: https://www.ict.gov.pg/standards/. For additional information or to send 

feedback, contact Benedict Sike at benedict.sike@ict.gov.pg. 

 

We strongly encourage all public bodies and other relevant stakeholders to take the 

opportunity to review the draft standard and provide feedback for the digital identification 

standards. The feedback will be instrumental in ensuring the standards we develop are robust, 

inclusive, and effective.  
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